
 

Division of Commercial Fisheries  
Forrest R. Bowers, Acting Director 

 

Homer Area Office  

3298 Douglas Place 

Homer, AK 99603 

 

Alaska Department of Fish and Game  

Doug Vincent-Lang, Commissioner 

 

PO Box 115526 

Juneau, AK 99811-5526 

www.adfg.alaska.gov 

 

AA07-GF-E-25 2025 PWS Pollock Fishery Closes 

Advisory Announcement  

For Immediate Release:  

February 14, 2025 

CONTACT:  
Martin Schuster, Area Management Biologist 

 Andy Pollak, Asst. Area Management Biologist 

 (907) 235-8191 

  

 

Prince William Sound Area  

Pollock Pelagic Trawl Fishery Closes 
Emergency Order # 2-GF-E-05-25 

 
The directed fishery for walleye pollock Gadus chalcogrammus using pelagic trawl gear in the Prince William 

Sound Area will close at 5:00 p.m. February 15.  

The directed walleye pollock pelagic trawl fishery in the PWS Inside District opened January 20 with a 

guideline harvest level (GHL) of 9.1 million pounds. Based on projected harvest levels, the GHL will be 

achieved.  

For additional information, contact ADF&G in Homer, at 907-235-8191. 
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